
From: piacenti_jena piacenti_jena@asdk12.org
Subject: SLP APF progress summary
Date: February 24, 2018 at 2:07 PM
To: Charles P Michael akcharlie@gci.net
Cc: Taylor Keegan KeeganTH@ci.anchorage.ak.us

Hi Charlie,

Thank you for your call today. Attached is a match update on the funds and volunteer hours for the APF Challenge grant we
received. I sent the drawing in the previous email.

Taylor Keegan is the Municipal Park Planner leading us in the project. She will be able to speak to the logistics and how the funds
are specifically being spent.  Her phone number is 343-4518.

Thank you,
Jena






